
April 16, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

The 2023 Southwestern Conference on Medicine took place April 13 - 16, 2023 at Westin 
La Paloma Resort & Spa in Tucson, AZ.

In accordance with Arizona Revised Statute 32-3248.02 requiring all healthcare 
professionals authorized to prescribe Schedule II controlled substances to complete a 
minimum of three (3) hours of opioid-related continuing medical education in each license 
renewal cycle, Tucson Osteopathic Medical Foundation presented three (3) hours of 
eligible education during the aforementioned Conference.

The physician in possession of this memo, and whose certificate for the 2023 
Southwestern Conference on Medicine is attached, participated in the portions of the 
Conference entitled “2022 Opioid Prescribing Guidelines Update” on April 13 from 8:00 
am to 9:30 am and “Integrating Addiction Medicine into Primary Care“ on April 15 from 
8:00 am to 9:30 am and obtained three (3) hours of eligible opioid-relevant education.

Sincerely,

Nicole Struck
Program Director
Tucson Osteopathic Medical Foundation
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